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I think it's way past time to give more help to those folks who want to invest in Solar.  It is a benefit for all.

 The lottery system, often discourages people from pursuing clean & renewable energy because so few

qualify.  Then they want to penalize us for having solar already.  

We spent 20K+ for our system, and Rocky Mountain Power wants a monthly fee in addition.  There's

something wrong with this picture.

Richard E. Beeson

West Jordan, UT


